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Burns and Scald Data  
In 2016 6637 children were 
admitted to a specialist Burn 
Pediatric Unit. This figure only 
relates to the more serious burns 
and scalds - it does not include the 
thousands a month seen by A&E 
departments. Take a look at the the 
data here

A burn survivor…
India’s story 
When I was three years old, my 
party dress caught on fire, causing 
me to be rushed to hospital with 
40% third degree burns where I’d 
stay in ICU for three months... From 
then on it was check ups every six 
months, physiotherapeutic 
massages three times a day, and 
more surgery every two years or so. 
Then on top of that there were the 
stares. Read more.

The Children's Burns Trust are the only UK children’s charity working 
nationally to prevent burn and scalds happening to children, raising awareness 
of good First Aid, rehabilitation and direct support to burn injured children and 

their families.
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National Burn 
Awareness Day 2017 
The date for this year's National Burn 
Awareness Day has been announced, 
please put the 18th October 2017 in 
your diaries and help us make this 
year's event bigger than ever. Read 
more

Vital First Aid  
Good first aid following a burn or 
scald can make an enormous 
difference in recovery times and the 
severity of scarring. Two important 
things to remember are STOP, DROP, 
ROLL and COOL, CALL, COVER. Read 
more.

Corporate Pack 
We receive no government funding 
and are only able to continue the 
work we do as a result of fundraising 
efforts. Please click here for our 
Corporate Fundraising pack for ideas 
on how you can make a difference.

Our Newsletters 
We provide 3 Prevention newsletters 
quarterly: Early Years, Key Stage 1 & 2 
and 3 & 4.  A newsletter is also sent to 
our Fundraisers and Burn Survivors 
and their families.  If you would like 
to receive any of these newsletters 
please contact us. 
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